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Student Attendance

Big Sky School Glendale School

August: 99.5% August: 95.4%

September: 99.3% September: 97.3%

October: 99.1% October: 94.9%

November: 97.6% November: 99.1%

December: 96.9% December: 97.8%



January: 93.9% January: 93.1%

February: 96.5% February: 99.1%

March: 93.8% March: 96.0%

April: April: 

May: May:

Staff Attendance:
August-81%

September-98%
October-81%

November-96%
December-95%
January-97%
February-89%

March-95%

Strengths:

The Glendale & Big Sky School teachers are our strength!  We have a collaborative 
team that continues to support kids and build a strong family-school bond.

          Concerns/Needs:

With the retirement of Mrs. Christoferson, hiring a teacher for at Big Sky School for the 
25-26 school year is a need. Sherina Whitford will be transferring to Glendale School to replace 
retiring teacher Cindy Show for the 25-26 school year.  

Glendale Colony School
Submitted by: Cindy Show

Greetings from Glendale,

The third quarter has come to an end and report cards have been completed. The students are 
showing great progress to reach the end of the year benchmarks. Parent-teacher conferences 
will take place on April 8th and 10th. We had only one student that had to take the SBAC 
Science test which was done on the 18th. Mrs. Shea and the GNP rangers had their monthly 
visit. Mrs. Shea shared pictures of her trip to Ireland and discussed St. Patrick's Day 
celebrations in Ireland. The rangers did their presentation on bird migration. Wishing you all a 
Happy Easter.



Your partner in education,

Cindy Show
Glendale teacher

Big Sky Colony School
Submitted by: Ellen Christoferson & Jackie Gregoire

We had a quarterly attendance rate of 95%.  We started the month with some hot chocolate and 
popcorn.  The students really enjoyed their treat. We then celebrated Dr. Seuss birthday by 
reading some of his books.  We all even tried to write our own stories imitating the style of Dr. 
Seuss.  We all read our stories and enjoyed the writings.  We also had a great time following the 
2025 Iditarod race.  The students  really like following the racers and their trek in Alaska each 
year.  The older students made brackets for the March Madness basketball games. They 
cheered on their  teams and followed the games so far.  We made a spring art project to 
brighten our room with pastels using a resist technique. The students are glad to be moving 
from winter into spring  and love to display their artwork.

Respectfully submitted,
Mrs.Gregoire
Mrs. Christoferson






